
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

Fun at the Fair! 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2SG ~ schoolcomms@sops.canacp.org ~ 01722 322 632 ~ Week 6.5 ~ 09th July 2021 

Prize Giving Assembly 
We will be holding our Prize Giving Assembly (YR-
Y5) on Tuesday 20th July.  We are still considering 
how to hold this but I am afraid we will not be 
allowing parents in to the assembly as we have 
done in years gone by. 
 
We will, we hope, next year, but not this term.  I 
hope you understand and are supportive of this as 
we look to gradually move towards full lifting of 
restrictions. 

 

Golden Book Awards 
 Rec :     The Whole Class                                                      

Year 1:  Ella and Jake                                                  

Year 2: Melissa S and Alona  

Year 3: Adam and Amelia 

Year 4:  Eddie and Louisa 

Year 5:  Zachary and Darcy                                                   

Year 6:  The Whole Class 

We had a wonderful day at Paulton’s Park on Tuesday!  I can’t believe how lucky we were with the weather, 
it stayed dry almost all day, with just a short shower at 2:30pm. 
 
The children had great fun on all the rides and there was a lot for so many of them to enjoy – rides for all 
ages.  It was particularly good to see that so many younger children were giving the bigger rides a go!  And 
to see some of the adults in those classes going round and round the rollercoasters time after time was… 
well… I didn’t envy them! 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all our staff for organising the day, particularly Mrs Connett 
who oversaw the success of the trip.  A huge thank you too goes to all the parent volunteers who gave up 
their time to go round and round the rides and taking in such a responsibility.  Thank you so much! 
 
Sometimes we don’t need a specific educational outcome, sometimes it is ok just to go and have fun with 
your friends at the end of a long year… I hope your child did. 
 

Farewells 
I am sad to say that Mrs Kurz, our super TA in Year 
4, is leaving us at the end of term as she relocates 
out of the county.  We wish Mrs Kurz all the very 
best in her new life and I would like to thank her 
publicly for all the positivity and impact she has 
had on the children she has cared for, and one in 

particular 😊 
 
As I put in a previous newsletter, we also say 
goodbye to Mrs Asumadu-Aboagye as she 
relocates to the North East, and Miss Hooper who 
is leaving to join a local school as EY Leader.   
 
We wish them all the very best in the challenges 
they are moving on to!  
 

 

Netball and BBQ News 
We have the Staff vs. Parents Netball (3:45pm) coming up on 
Monday 19th July, as well as the Y6 Prize Giving and BBQ. 
 
We have decided that we don’t want to ease restrictions fully 
so soon after the national easing, so we will be holding the 
netball match, with refreshments afterwards.  Then 
separately, at 6pm, the BBQ for Y6 children and parents to 
celebrate their time at the school since Reception. 
We are looking forward to the events and appreciate your 
understanding as we amend our plans in light of advice. 
 
 Meeting the Teacher 
There was a buzz of excitement around the school at 
lunchtime today, when the children had a lovely time eating 
lunch in the sunshine and playing games with their teacher for 
next year.   
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary… 

 
12/07/21 ~ Year 6 Residential to Simonsbath 
19/07/21 ~ Sex Education Talk for Y6, and girls in Y5 – part 2 

19/07/21 ~ Parents vs. Staff Netball, Y6 BBQ and Prize Giving 😊 
20/07/21 ~ School Closes end of Term 6 ~ Staggered Collection times  
              Reception: 12.50pm 
              Years 1 and 3: 1.00pm 
              Years 2 and 5: 1.10pm 
              Years 4 and 6: 1.20pm 

                                                                   
Mr R Sanderson 
Headteacher 

www.twitter.com  

@St_OsmundsCP 

 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

Please join me in wishing our Year 6 children a super time on their 

residential to Simonsbath next week. 

 

We hope they have a fantastic time and learn lots about looking after 

themselves, being independent, and of course, archery, tree climbing, 

sailing and walking!! 

Family First is a free e-magazine that plays an important role in improving the mental 

& physical health and wellbeing of millions of families across the UK. It is packed full 

of information to help keep your children busy & entertained during the school 
summer holidays. Right click on the link below: 

https://issuu.com/sevenstarmedia/docs/ff_issue_8_final010721 
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